
 

 

TOWN OF PENDLETON 
6570 Campbell Boulevard 

Lockport, NY  14094 

 

 

 

 Deborah K. Maurer, Town Clerk 

Phone: (716) 625-8833 

Fax: (716) 625-6295 

dmaurer@pendletonny.us 

Town of Pendleton 

Notice of Public Hearing 
AMENDED 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held by the PLANNING BOARD of the 

Town of Pendleton at the Town Hall, 6570 Campbell Boulevard, Pendleton, New York, 14094 at 

7:40PM on the 16th day of August 2022 for: 

 

 

                         Robert & Anthony Zuccari 

                         2753 Niagara Road 

                         Niagara Falls, NY  14304 

 

 

To consider a request for a four lot minor subdivision on a parcel located on Townline Road SBL# 

149.00-3-26, Lockport, NY 14094.  

 

Size of Parcel: 74 acres 

 

Current Zoning: R-2 

 

This meeting will be open to the public.  

 

All interested parties will be heard.  

 

 

  

 

Deborah K. Maurer 

Town Clerk 

 

 

Dated:  August 5, 2022 

 

Publish:  August 10, 2022 


